
ESCAMBIA COUNTY – PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

APPLICANTS FOR COUNSEL TO THE VALUE ADJUSTMENT BOARD 
 

 
OPPORTUNITIES now exist for attorneys who are licensed in the State of Florida and 
meet the following criteria to serve as private counsel to the Value Adjustment 
Board (VAB) of Escambia County for 2022: 
 

1) Counsel shall be a member of the Florida Bar and shall have practiced law 
for over 5 years. 

2) Counsel may not represent the property appraiser, tax collector, any 
taxing authority, or any property owner in any administrative or judicial 
review of property taxes. 

3) Counsel will be required to sign a contract for services, at a negotiated 
hourly rate. 

4) Counsel shall attend all meetings of the VAB. 
 

Applications may be obtained from the Clerk's Office at the address listed below, from 
the Clerk's website, www.escambiaclerk.com, or will be mailed or emailed to applicants 
upon request.  A resume may be submitted in lieu of an application form, but must 
include hourly rates, qualifications, and references.  Any qualified individual who 
wishes to apply should submit an application or resume, in a SEALED envelope labeled 
VAB COUNSEL, by 5:00 p.m., JUNE 30, 2022, to: 
 
Honorable Pam Childers 
Clerk of the Circuit Court and Comptroller 
Attn: DeLana Allen-Busbee, Clerk to the Board's Office 
Value Adjustment Board 
221 Palafox Place, Suite 110 
Pensacola, Florida  32502-5843 
(850) 595-3917 
 

APPLICATION MUST BE SUBMITTED IN A SEALED ENVELOPE 
AND MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE DEADLINE. 

ALL APPLICATIONS WILL BE OPENED ON JULY 1, 2022. 
 

http://www.escambiaclerk.com/
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